
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CONTACT 
INFORMATION 
 
Construction Office 
17711 15th Ave. NE  
 
John Vicente 
Shoreline Capital 
Projects Manager 
(206) 546-8903 
 
Steve Miller, KBA, 
Construction Inspector 
(206) 367-1373 
 
North City Info Line 
(206) 533-2280 
 
Shoreline 24-Hour 
Customer Response 
Team 
(206) 546-1700 
 
Project Web Site: 
www.cityofshoreline.com/ 
cityhall/projects/northcity 
 
Project Email: 
northcity@ci.shoreline.wa.us 

    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    

         
         
         
         
         
         
         
         
         
         
         
         
         
         
        

 CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
April  2006 
Construction is moving right along.  Here’s what to expect  
this month: 

• Qwest and Seattle City Light will continue to install their 
respective wiring. 

 
• Signal poles at Safeway and at NE 175th Street will be 

replaced.  
 

• Lighting south of NE 175th Street will be turned on. 
 

• Grinding and paving of 15th Avenue NE. 
 

• Restoring private property that was disturbed during 
construction such as the areas abutting sidewalks. 

 
With construction nearing completion here are some things you 
will start to see over the next few months: 
 

• New signals at NE 177th and NE 180th Streets 
• Removal of wood poles and wiring from NE 172nd Street. 

to 15th Place NE. 
• Decorative pavement at the intersections. 
• 4-lane roadway (2 lanes in each direction) north of NE 

175th Street. 
• 2-hour limited parking along 15th Avenue NE. 
• New street trees and landscaping 
• Final coat of paint on signal and light poles  


